
 

  

Ms. Harmon and Mrs. Muraca’s 

Awesome Kindergarteners 
 

August 29, 2022 

What a great first week! Amy and I were thrilled to 

meet each of you and your sweet children. There have 

been so many new things for your child to absorb this 

week and they have stepped up like they have been in 

kindergarten their whole life! We are learning to be 

independent as well as many school routines. As long as 

they know that they are going to eat and play, they will 

do anything that we ask of them! Your children are 

delightful and I know that they are tired when they 

come home. 

LEARNING IS FUN! 

This week, we began with a review of colors and shapes. 

Each child is constructing a version of “Brown Bear, 

Brown Bear”. While talking about yellow, we read a book 

about a yellow lion and then painted our own. We used 

circles, triangles, curves, and straight lines to paint 

yellow lions. 

Back To School Night 

Save the date on Thursday night, September 15. That 

evening, all parents are invited to our classroom to see 

what we do at school. We can’t wait to share with you. 

 

 

 

Don’t Forget 

Wednesday, August 31 

Lower School Parent Coffee 

8:45 Lower School Library 

 

Monday, September 5 

Labor Day – No School 

 

Wednesday, September 14    

Picture Day 
Please send a change of clothes and 

tennis shoes in a labelled bag. We 

will help your child change out of 

their picture outfit and into their 

PE/school clothes! 

 

Thursday, September 15 

Back to School Night  

7:00 PM 

 

October 7-8 Parent Conferences 

 

October 8-11 Fall Break – 

        No School 

 

 

Diane Harmon                  dharmon@fredericksburgacademy.org 

Amy Muraca           amuraca@fredericksburgacademy.org 

 

Play is often talked about as if it were a relief from serious learning. But for children play is serious 

learning. Play is really the work of childhood. –Fred Rogers 

 


